


 

 

Flat 
37 Theobalds Road 

Holborn 
London WC1X 8SP 

 

 

Neil Collins 
Regeneration and Planning  
Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND 
 
11 February 2015 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
PLANNING APPLICATION NO 2014/6674/P 
 
Further to our letter to you of 5 February 2015 it is evident that the applicant has displayed 
contempt for the planning process and for the local community by (i) completing Certificate 
A stating that the applicant is the only owner of any part of the land to which the 
application relates knowing that such a declaration was untrue and (ii) engaging contractors 
who have carried out significant works to the Ground Floor and Basement at 37 Theobalds 
Road, notwithstanding that planning permission has not been granted.    
 
We should be grateful if you would consider these objections in addition to those raised in 
our earlier letter to you. 
 
On a related note we see that relevant material objections to the above planning 
application have been received from three or more respondents from different addresses 
and therefore a decision cannot be made by delegated powers without first bringing it to 
the attention of the Members’ Briefing Panel (the “Panel”). 
 
In the event that the Panel recommends the decision is made by the Development Control 
Committee then please take this letter as notice that we would like to speak at the 
development control committee meeting. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr. Dean Fuller and Mrs. Rosalind Fuller  
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